
From: Gilliam, Allen
To: Nancy Busen; Trotta, Jacqueline
Cc: Ramsey, David; Healey, Richard; Burrow, Kealey; Peltier, Hannah
Subject: AR0022403_Bentonville August 2015 TBLL Certification Statement_20150813
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2015 9:37:32 AM
Attachments: AR0022403 TBLL Certification Statement.pdf

Nancy,
 
Your submittal satisfies Bentonville’s NPDES Section B. Permit Compliance Schedule, Paragraph A. 
 
You have certified that a technical evaluation has demonstrated that the existing technically based
local limits (TBLL) are based on current state water quality standards and are adequate to prevent
pass through of pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility, worker health
and safety problems, and sludge contamination.
 
Thank you for the timely submittal.
 
Sincerely,
 
Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports
 

From: Nancy Busen [mailto:NBusen@bentonvillear.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 9:08 AM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline; Gilliam, Allen
Subject: AR0022403 TBLL Certification Statement
 
Please accept the attached document as fulfillment of Permit AR00403, Section B. of Part
1B, A. (1).
 
Sincerely,
 
Nancy Busen, Manager
City of Bentonville Wastewater Utilities
1901 N.E. “A” Street
Bentonville, AR 72712
Phone: 479-271-3160
Fax: 479-271-3163
Email: nbusen@bentonvillear.com
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